
Dear Parents / Carers, Students and Staff, 

The wellbeing and safety of our students and staff continues to be paramount at Moorebank High 

School. 

As a follow up from my email yesterday I need to reinforce the following new guidelines that take 

effect as of today. 

 Vigilance in ensuring that staff and students do not attend school or work if they are unwell 

 Students absent or sent home due to flu like symptoms need to be tested. 

 Staff and students must not return to school or work until they return a negative COVID-19 

result and are symptoms free 

 Schools must sight the negative COVID-19 test result prior to allowing students and staff to 

return to school 

“If a student develops flu like symptoms while at schools they should be sent home and not return 

to school until they have received a negative COVID-19 test result which is received and sighted by 

the school. Students should be marked as ‘Sick’ during this period.” 

A copy of the negative student results need to be presented to the front office to Janet Lockwood, 

Jan Simpson or Cheryl Johnson. 

A copy of the negative staff results need to be presented to the Principal. 

Should your child be absent from school; the new message will read: 

“MHS: {student_first_name} was marked absent from school {absence}. Anyone who is unwell with 

flu-like symptoms should arrange to be tested and notify the school immediately. Please reply to this 

SMS or call 9601 3999”   

Kind regards, 

Vally Grego 

Principal 

18/8/2020 


